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¶ Front Security Gate Telephone 
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Inside this issue: 
Well, the season is upon us and time to prepare for the 2020 Concert  Series.  I would like to  
personally thank the 2019 Concert Series Selection Committee (Linda Atkinson,        
Karen Jessop, Mary Koenig,  Mary Kulyk, and Pat Roth) for doing a fabulous job of 
picking the entertainment for the upcoming 2020 season.  We have a great lineup of         
entertainment that includes singers, musicians, comedy, ventriloquism and so much more. 
 

The lineup of talent is as follows:  
Friday, January 10thñLynn Trefzger & Darrell JoyceñVentriloquist comedienne Lynn 

Trefzger has given life to a trunk full of comical characters.  Audiences will be treated to 

Lynnõs vocal illusion talents and you may see audience members as part of the show.  Darrell 

Joyceõs hilarious and fast-paced style of comedy whips audiences into a frenzy as his uncanny 

ability to find common ground with his audiences.  Darrelõs quick wit and social commentary 

once dubbed òTheater of the Mindó is one of the most entertaining shows in comedy today. 

Saturday, January 25thñVocal TrashñBest described as òentertainment with a          

conscienceó, Vocal Trash is an urban themed Broadway style production that reminds us the 

importance of connecting with our planet and itõs inhabitance.  This green minded 5 member 

troupe rescues items from landfills to create a meaningful experience unlike any other.  

Toolbox guitar, milk-urn bass and repurposed industrial percussion accompany world class   

singing, high octane dancing and light hearted comedy. 

Saturday, February 8thñChicago Rewired-The Premier Chicago Tribute BandñThe 

band comprises a unique blend of talented and seasoned musicians joining forces with the 

common goal of accurately replicating the timeless music of òChicagoó - the soundtrack to 

great memories for so many people. 

Concert Series News 
By Wendy Shea, Executive Assistant 

Saturday, February 22ndñStringFeverñBrothers Giles, Ralph and Neal Broadbent and their cousin, Grahamñare four 

world class musicians playing five and six-stringed electric violins, viola and cello in a truly original show.  Charisma, humor, 

energy and distinctive use of custom-made òViolectraó instruments create an experience that can only best be described as é. 

Stringfever. 

Friday, March 6thñJayne CurryñJayne is without doubt on of the UKõs most in demand female entertainers.  Her warm 
inimitable stage presence and humorous observations on life, combined with show stopping vocals and hits from some of the 
worldõs greatest divas, ensure her show delivers the òfeel goodó factor after every  performance. 
 

Tickets for the 2020 Concert Series Dinner Package went on sale on Tuesday, October 15th and we only have a few tickets 
remaining.  The package includes reserved priority seating for all five shows including an all inclusive Dinner in the Nest       
Restaurant all for $240 per person. 
 

Series tickets (All 5 showsñeither Matinee or Evening) will be going on sale in the Administration office on  Tuesday,       
November 5th for $90 at 8:30 a.m. 
 

Individual tickets for each show will not be available until Tuesday, December 3rd and the cost of each ticket is $23. 
 

In closing, the Concert Selection Committee hopes that you enjoy this upcoming season and we look forward to seeing you on 
January 10th for our first show. 
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Sports & Exercise Activities Around the Glen 

 

Want to learn this fun game?  Come join us on     
Tuesday, October 29 and Thursday, October 31 
from 10-11 am to get the basics of the game.  You will 
learn how to serve the ball, volley, dink (yes, itõs a    
funny word but an important part of the game), keep 
score and other rules of the game, and most            
importantly òstay out of the KITCHENó.   Come if 
you have never been to a clinic before, or if you have 
previously attended and need some more   infor-
mation.  You will have the opportunity to play a game 
or two with some other newbies.  We look forward to 
seeing you on the courts.   
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Upcoming Resident Events 


